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Harnett County CTP Growth Sub-Committee 
Minutes 

June 9, 2009, 9:30 am 
 

Members Present 
Tyler Bray, NCDOT Transportation Planning Branch 
Mark Locklear, Harnett County 
Bryan Thompson, Town of Lillington 
Scott Walston, NCDOT Transportation Planning Branch 
Randall Johnson, Campbell University 
 
I. Previously Held Meetings Recap 
Mr. Tyler Bray stated that he had been working on the volume over capacity spreadsheet and maps 
and distributed the information for everyone to review. 
 
II. Volume over Capacity Spreadsheet  
Mr. Bray presented the growth spreadsheet to the committee and gave an explanation on what was 
included and what had been added since the previous May meeting.  Mr. Bray stated that he had 
received the traffic counts from the Traffic Survey Unit and added this information to the 
spreadsheet.  Mr. Bray went over every location in detail showing the location id, 2007 volume, 
growth rates, 2035 volume and the volume/capacity ratios. 
 
III. Capacity Deficiency Maps 
Mr. Bray presented the capacity deficiency maps to the group for their review and input.  After the 
committee reviewed the additional information on the maps, they recommended that the 
information be presented to the CTP Team for their approval.   
 
IV. Closing Notes 
There being no further business, the meeting was adjourned. 


